
 

   

 

July 2024 

 

Shared user path improvements along Edithvale Road, Chelsea Heights. 

 

Every year we invest significantly in Kingston’s roads, footpath, and drainage network to support the current 

and future needs of our community as well as creating a cycling and pedestrian-friendly Kingston. 

 

As part of this investment, we are planning works to improve the shared user path network along Edithvale 

Road, to improve the experience of travelling around the local wetlands.  

 

These works, which will be delivered in two stages, have been identified as high priority projects by our 

community. They will improve safety and access for all our community while also enhancing the visitor 

experience in the area. Please refer to the attached plans for more details. 

 

 Details and indicative timings of the works are as follows: 

• Stage 1: Shared path connection improvements at the Edithvale Seaford Education Centre Car Park 

 

The works include: 

o a new shared path connection between existing path networks to provide a more seamless user 

experience.   

o new pram crossings,  

o signage and solar lighting to enhance user safety and minimise impact on the local environment.  

 

The works are expected to get underway in late 2024/early 2025 and will take around 4 weeks to complete.  

 

 

• Stage 2: A new boardwalk along the south side of Edithvale Road is proposed (between the car park 

at Edithvale–Seaford Wetland Education Centre and the bird viewing pavilion car park). 

 

The works include: 

o the construction of a new elevated boardwalk (approximately 300m in length) with handrails 

and solar lighting,  

o new concrete shared path connections at either end that will improve accessibility and safety 

for all users. 

 

 

The stage 2 works are currently in the design and approvals phase. Construction timelines will be 

announced closer to finalisation of design works. 
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Stage 1 Construction Details 

 

Closer to the time of construction additional information will be provided, with details on who to contact during     

construction.  We apologise for any inconvenience during the works and look forward to delivering these   

improvements for the community. 

 

All significant trees will be retained, and tree protection measures will be in place during the works. 

 

For further information relating to this project please contact Prati Shrestha, Civil Project Engineer or Fleur 

Gascoyne, Coordinator Strategic Projects I Infrastructure via email Info@kingston.vic.gov.au or  

on   1300 653 356. 

 

To view other projects being constructed in your area please visit:  

kingston.vic.gov.au/works 

mailto:Info@kingston.vic.gov.au


 

   

 

Further information 

STAGE 1 – SHARED PATH  

 



 

PAGE 4 

 

 

STAGE 2 – PROPOSED ELEVATED BOARDWALK & CONCRETE SHARED PATHS  

 


